
LOCAL PLAN

1. Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to object to the
following Policies: SP PL10,
pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11;
Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and
Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy
SA45: Land Between Camlet Way
and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood,
page 364; Policy SA54, page 374;
Policy SA62 page 372; and Policy
SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages
277-279 – all of which propose the
designation of Green Belt for
housing and other purposes. These
sites are part of historic Enfield
Chase, which is unique in the
southeast and played an important
role in the development of Enfield.
It is a rare and valuable landscape
asset and its loss would cause
permanent harm not only to the
Green Belt, but also to the very
character of the borough.

I  cannot believe that destruction
of this area is up for consultation.
Trent Park is a safe outdoor space,
used by schools for cross country
and many other charity events,
which I am sure will resume once
covid is lifted. We used Trent Park
as a family and often meet friends
in this this area for their wellbeing.

This is not an area to build more
high rise homes and flats!  Our
parks are already full of people in
high rise buildings in our parks
and many are already to full
capacity with people seeking
outdoor space for their mental
health.  Also what will become of
the local habitat?  Muntjac deer
and many species of butterflies
will be at risk.  We are teaching
our students the importance of



respecting our local parks and
wildlife and conservation and we
pray our council will show the
same respect. 




